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Consumers Power Company
ATTN: Mr. James W. Cook

Vice President
Midland Project

1945 West Parnall Road
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

Region III has reviewed your letter dated October 1,1984, requesting the
NRC staff to review and concur in the new Quality Assurance Program Plan
(QAPP) for the shutdown phase of the Midland Energy Center.

It is NRC policy that new QAPPs be reviewed by the Division of Quality
Assurance, Safeguards, and Inspection Programs in HQ's (IE/QASIP) to assure
consistency of staff requirements. The Regional Office reviews changes to
previously accepted QAPPs; therefore, Region III has forwarded the QAPP to
HQ for review.

Sincerely,

. E. No eliu , Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
The Honorable Charles Bechhoefer, ASLB
The Honorable Jerry Harbour, ASLB'

The Honorable Frederick P. Cowan, ASLB
William Paton, ELD
Michael Miller
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
Myron M. Cherry
Barbara Stamiris
Mary Sinciair
Wendell Marshall
Colonel Steve J. Gadler (P.E.)
Howard Levin (TERA)
Billie P. Garde, Government

Accountability Project
Lynne Bernabei, Government

Accountability Project
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